
 

Enbridge Gas - Cabana Rd Relocation Project  

Update on Enbridge Gas Construction  

 

PLEASE NOTE: ANY WORK DESCRIBED BELOW AND ANY INTERACTIONS WITH YOU WILL FOLLOW ALL COVID-19 PHYSICAL 
DISTANCING REQUIREMENTS PER THE LETTER INCLUDED WITH THIS INFORMATION PACKAGE.  

 

Enbridge Gas is about to begin construction on the Cabana Rd Relocation Project driven by the City of Windsor Cabana Corridor 
Improvements Project.  We thank you for your ongoing patience and support as we work to prepare for this upcoming project. 
Below are project plan details for construction that will occur this year on your road and in the area.  

1. When will the project begin and end?  

• Full gas main construction starting in May. The natural gas pipeline relocation is expected to be complete in August, with 
the work to change over the gas service on your property being evaluated at an ongoing basis. 

2. What contractors will I see completing this work?  

• Enbridge Gas and Aecon will be completing the work.  

• Depending on the outcome of the above-mentioned evaluation, your service connection will be coordinated by a Lakeside 
representative who will require scheduled access to your home or business to complete the relight of your appliances.  

• Your home or business will not be without natural gas for any length of time. An appointment will be made with you to  

complete this work.  

3. What construction work will occur between now and the end of the project?  

• Construction will begin with the installation of a new pipeline along Cabana Rd - between Dougall Ave and Mt. Royal Dr. 
on both sides of Cabana Road West. 

• Individual connections to the main pipeline (service lines) will be replaced or tied over from the new pipeline to the edge 
of your property line at no cost to you.  

4. What can residents expect as a result of this construction work?  

• Our top priority is conducting our work in a safe manner that minimizes disruption to you.  

• The work outlined above will be occurring primarily in the municipal road allowance, but some work will take place 
between the road and your home. 

• To renew the service line in your yard (if applicable), either a trench or trenchless method will be used to install the new 
natural gas line to your home.   

 

Should you have any questions regarding Enbridge Gas construction related work, please contact me at 519.564.7909.  Alternatively, 
Chris Knowles at Aecon Utilities can be contacted at 403.581.8198.  Should you have any questions regarding the City of Windsor 
Cabana Corridor Improvements Project, please contact Ms. Jane He, P. Eng. at City of Windsor by email jhe@citywindsor.ca or by 
phone call at 519-255-6257 ext. 6358. 

 

 

Yours truly,  

 

Will Ceccacci 

Will Ceccacci  
Advisor Construction & Project Management, Windsor-Essex  
Tel. 519.564.7909 

mailto:jhe@citywindsor.ca

